Hood River County School District Instruction Newsletter May 2017

Social & Emotional Learning

Wrapping up the School
Year: Ending the Year on a
High Note

Calming End-of-Year Stress

Bringing the School Year to a Strong Finish

Collaboration Grant

We're winding down as the grant comes to a close. Thanks to all who worked to bring 1.5 million dollars in professional growth, creative compensation and career pathways to HRCSD! Here are our plans for the final three months.

Special Education

There is tremendous support to rebrand, un-label, and de-stigmatize special education in HRCSD. This is a process which begins with a change in titles, collective commitment to move forward and the development of a multi-year plan.

Click <u>Here</u>

Curriculum and Instruction

Constructive Conversation Sentence Starters by Zwiers & Soto (2016). Click <u>HERE</u>

Conversation Support Cards for students. Click <u>HERE</u>

Check out a presentation about Math Language Support. If you have questions or need support let Jane know.

adlit.org- Adolescent Literacy-Click <u>HERE</u>

AVID at HRCSD! - Click here.

HR Corner

Retirement Reception:

The HRCSD Retirement
Reception will be
Thursday, June 8th at the
HR Historical Musuem.

Negotiations: As we move through the process of contract negotiations, the HR department will update all staff via email.

Library

Summer Reading Idea Generator



Instructional Technology

Teach in ways you've always imaged.

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE